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2nd February 2024 

Rhino Class from 19th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am so pleased to announce that we have appointed Mr Luczynski to teach in our new 

Rhino Class after February half term. 

 

Mr Luczynski (known to the children as Mr L) comes to us with a wealth of knowledge 

and experience in Key Stage One and will make a fantastic addition to our school. 

 

The Rhino classroom will be the classroom next to the Lions. The external classroom 

door is located to the right of the Lions external door. If you are unsure where it is 

please ask a member of the KS1 team to show you.  

 

As I have previously mentioned, the children will continue to be taught in their usual 

groups for the mornings and will be in their new class for the afternoon learning. 

They will of course still enjoy playtimes and lunchtimes with their peers. 

 

Children in Rhino class will have PE with Mr Charlesworth and Music with Miss Barlow 

on Thursday afternoons. 

 

We will be making a new Class Dojo page which we will share with you all when we 

return after half term. 

 

I am sure you will all join with me to welcome Mr L to our Leen Mills family. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs K Goldson 

Headteacher  
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